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Minutes -Regular meeting August 21st 2019 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:31 by Bill Campbell 26 members in attendance & guest Al Clark 

Secretary’s report: 

The July minutes were distributes via e-mail,  error in spelling of Darrin Leek noted again. 

Motion: to accept the July minutes as distributed made by Ken Black & seconded by 

L:arry Jeannotte, carried. 

Treasurer’s report: 

Balance from last month was reported as $10,695.89. 50/50, 1 partial dues, Bob Bentham & 

Marie Mackay donated back $12.50, debit from the 50/50 and cheque from the Torque 

Masters. Debits food for Club picnic & 50/50. Club bank balance $10,268.74 plus $20 cash float. 

Motion: to accept treasurer’s report made by Lyall Atkinson and seconded by Loyd 

Houston, carried. 

Al Clark thanked The Century Toppers for their help in all the events of the 9thDeuce Days car 

show. This was the most successful with over 1400 registered vehicles, this show certainly set 

the bar high. Special thanks to Ed Polinsky and Murray Anderson, there were 160 plus 

volunteers in total. 

This was Al’s last time organizing the show. Al had help from Tourism Victoria & Lordco but had 

to constantly remind them to follow through on their duties. Al has an email list with all his 

contacts & other information.  

Al purchased $50,00 worth of shirts plus $1400 in license plates long before the show and he 

attended other car show selling these & taking registration. 

 

Old Business: 



Loyd Houston updated the club on the club jackets & all the problems getting the digitizing 

correct. Mega Screen are going to try another company to do the digitizing. The Executive met 

a month ago but again there was issues. This will be our last try with Mega Screen. Bill Campbell 

Had J J Embroideries do a jacket for him which turned out good but there was lots of delays. 

August was a busy month with car shows including Deuce Days, Qualicum, Torque Masters, 

Ladysmith, Beverly Corners, & Langford. 7 members won awards at the Torque Masters car 

show. Attendance at The Torque Masters show was 200 this year down again because of the 

weather. They had around 360 in 2017. 

Upcoming Schedule of Events: 

 John Buck’s Canamerica car show & the Gain Group show at Shawnigan Lake school Sunday 

August 25th. Gyro Park show on Saturday August 24th. When car shows have a start time of 10 

am most arrive around 6 am.   

Break 50/50 totaled $91, $45.50 won by Rob Bruce he generously donated $20 to the club 

 

New Business: 

Thanks to all the members who helped with parking at the Torque Master car show, all went 

really smoothly. 

Teresa Christison has been trying to get 36 cars to do an all-day event at the Motor Gathering 

track but has not found enough cars. 

Bill Campbell received some information from Victoria Vapor Blasting. The result from their 

process is very smooth and looks new. They do a lot of parts. Hopefully we may have a shop 

tour there. 

Loyd to look into a garage tour maybe Sept 14th or 15th at Dennis Madson’s shop, he is into big 

HP motors. 

Bob Bentham read a letter from Simone Conner of Make A Wish Foundation thanking us for our 

donation. They granted 114 wishes this year and all the money came from the island. 

Bob Parker is in the hospital with an infection.  

Items for Sale 
 
Rob Bruce is not selling his motor as yet. 
 

 Motion to adjourn Brent Blakley seconded by Morey Rozen 
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